Writings about Glaskin

Academic

Cover, Rob. 1997. 'Making space. Identity and place in Western Australian 'Lesbian/Gay' writing.' *Journal of the Association for the Study of Australian Literature*. 110–116.

Ewers, John K. 1966. Creative writing in Australia: A selective survey. Melbourne: Georgian House. 192–193.

Fisher, Jeremy. 2002. 'By permission of G.M. Glaskin'. Overland 169: 55-58.

Fisher, Jeremy. 2002. A personal manifesto: Why I write homonarratives. In The Poofter's Dog: 1-89.

- Fisher, Jeremy. 2003. *A personal manifesto: Why I write homonarratives*. Doctor of Creative Arts exegesis. Sydney: University of Technology, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences.
- Fisher, Jeremy, 2004. 'Cuddling the wrong characters: reading, writing and gay self-identity'. *Overland* 176, September: 61–66.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2005. 'In praise of gay pulp'. Journal of Publishing 1 (1): 78–96.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2008. 'When you is me: Sustained second-person narrative voice in the works of G.M Glaskin and Peter Kocan'. http://www.australianliterarycompendium.com. 37–44.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2010. 'When you is me: Sustained second-person narrative voice in the works of G.M Glaskin and Peter Kocan'. *The Journal of Australian Writers and Writing* 1 (May): 37–77.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2008. 'Creating disconcerting uncertainty through sustained second person narrative voice: Second person narrative voice in the fiction of G.M Glaskin and Peter Kocan'. Creativity and Uncertainty: 13th Annual Conference of the Australasian Association of Writing Programs.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2010. 'No end to the way: Using G.M. Glaskin's life and works in creative writing teaching'. Strange Bedfellows: 15th Annual Conference of the Australasian Association of Writing Programs.
- Fisher, Jeremy. 2014. 'A professional author-how G. M. Glaskin earned a living.' Script & Print 38 (1): 39-56.
- Hetherington, John. 1963. 'G. M. Glaskin: A world of his own'. *Forty-Two Faces*. London: Angus and Robertson. 226–231.
- Jones, Joseph. 1983. 'Postwar: Exile and hope'. In Australian Fiction. Boston: Twayne. 63-86.
- Paul, Sharrad. 2010. 'Sang Kanchil meets Sime Darby: Drawing new postcolonial boundaries in the Asia-Pacific'. *Kunapipi* 32 (1–2): 9–29.
- Van de Pas, Leo. 2004. 'Flaws, not only in the glass'. Overland 177: 74-76.
- Van Langenberg, Carolyn. 2001. 'G.M. Glaskin, novelist and stockbroker'. Overland 164: 74-78.
- Van Langenberg, Carolyn. 2001. 'Sexuality, tribalism and milieu'. Paper presented to the Institute of Advanced Studies, University of Western Australia. April.
- Van Langenberg. Carolyn. 2002. 'The compelling Mr Glaskin: A work in progress'. Pubtalk Series, Murdoch University. 5 September.
- Van Langenberg, Carolyn. 2003. 'Below the surface' (letter). Australian Book Review 248, February: 5.
- Van Langenberg, Carolyn. 2003. 'Correspondence'. Overland 170: 5.
- Van Langenberg, Carolyn. 2004. 'Carolyn van Langenberg responds'. Overland 177: 76.

Interviews

Cover, Rob. 1996. Notes from interview with G. M. Glaskin. Australian Lesbian and Gay Archives. Newsletter 10, May.

De Berg, Hazel. 1965. 'Conversation with Gerald Glaskin'. National Library of Australia. Oral DeB 104. 31 May

Hewett, Dorothy. 1967. 'Turn on the Heat... O Love, O Loneliness...' interview with Gerald Glaskin, Eileen Colocott and Frank Baden-Powell. *Westerly* 2: 35.

Kotai-Ewers, Trisha. 1996. Interview with Gerald Glaskin. Perth: Fellowship of Australian Writers, W.A. Branch.

Willett, Graham. 1999. Interview with Gerald Glaskin. 13 January.

Media

- Anonymous. 1946. 'About our contributors'. The Western Mail. 4 April: 17.
- Anonymous. 1955. 'Writer plans new book set in Perth'. The West Australian. 7 November.
- Anonymous. 1956. 'Corroboree [photograph]'. The West Australian. 27 February: 15.
- Anonymous. 1956. 'WA author awarded fellowship'. The West Australian. 7 November.
- Anonymous. 1957. 'The world of books'. The West Australian. 24 August: 10.
- Anonymous. 1958. 'Someone else's mind'. The West Australian. 13 September.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Local author to settle'. The West Australian. 7 May.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Another book'. The West Australian. 18 June.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Perth author sells book film rights'. The Weekend Mail. 18 July.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Film will have Perth setting'. The West Australian. 21 August: 2.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Wrong way'. The West Australian. 8 October
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Glaskin's big novel'. The Daily News. 29 October.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'Lovely place'. The West Australian. 25 November.
- Anonymous. 1959. 'WA author on top of writing world'. The Weekend Mail. 25 November.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Glaskin sells fifth novel'. The West Australian. 4 February.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Injured author seeks help'. The West Australian. 21 February.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Rescuers shun limelight'. The West Australian. 25 February.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Glaskin joins select group'. The West Australian. 2 April.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Manuscript'. The West Australian. 22 June.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'University will get manuscript'. The West Australian. 2 July.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'The Weekly Round'. The Australian Women's Weekly. 13 July: 2.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'WA writers' new books'. The West Australian. 24 July.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Author's story is one of success'. The West Australian. 24 September.
- Anonymous. 1960. 'Novel mss as gift'. The West Australian. 8 October.
- Anonymous. 1960. '£2000 for WA author'. The West Australian. 15 October.
- Anonymous. 1961. 'Decision reserved'. The Daily News. 4 January.

- Anonymous. 1961. 'Author denies nude walk on beach'. The West Australian. 5 January. Anonymous. 1961. 'Author put on bond'. *The Daily News*. 9 January. Anonymous. 1961. 'Author goes on bond in beach case'. The West Australian. 10 January. Anonymous. 1961. 'WA writer for overseas'. The Sunday Times. 15 January. Anonymous. 1961. 'Success story'. *The West Australian*. 30 July. Anonymous. 1965. 'WA author back after four years'. The West Australian. 15 January. Anonymous. 1965. 'Writer says land values too high.' The West Australian. 15 March. Anonymous. 1965. 'Traveller has a say". The Sunday Times. 6 June. Anonymous. 1966. 'Novelist returns to WA for "isolation". The Sunday Times. 18 December. Anonymous. 1966. 'Author plugs for films'. The West Australian. 30 December. Anonymous. 1967. 'Author sees film scope in Australia'. The West Australian. 3 April. Anonymous. 1967. 'A Glaskin story to be filmed in north'. *The Sunday Times*. 23 July. Anonymous. 1967. 'Author waits to be charged'. The West Australian. 25 September. Anonymous. 1967. 'No C I B comment on author'. The West Australian. 26 September. Anonymous. 1969. 'Glaskin says he may renounce Australia'. The West Australian. 5 August. Anonymous. 1969. 'Glaskin to seek permit for book'. The West Australian. 7 August. Anonymous. 1969. 'WA author to import banned book'. The West Australian. 26 August. Anonymous. 1969. 'Conditions on banned book'. The West Australian. 27 August. Anonymous. 1970. 'Author slams condition of change rooms. The West Australian. February 1970. Anonymous. 1971. 'Buried in the rubble, one Glaskin script'. The West Australian. 19 February. Anonymous. 1971. 'Awards to two WA authors'. The West Australian. 6 December. Anonymous. 1971. 'Literary Fund winners announced'. The Canberra Times. 7 December: 16. Anonymous. 1973. 'Author predicts borrowing fee'. The West Australian. 28 March. Anonymous. 1975. 'Teaching job for Glaskin'. The West Australian. 5 June. Anonymous. 1976. 'Into the past...new book on trance technique'. The Sunday Times. 1 August.
 - Anonymous. 1979. 'WA author goes mind travelling'. The Sunday Times. 11 February.
 - Anonymous. 1981. 'Japan travel grants for two'. The West Australian. 26 June.
 - Anonymous. 1988. "No" to a classic'. The West Australian. Revue section. 3 November.
 - Anonymous. 1999. 'Author escapes ceiling collapse'. The Post. 16–17 January: 5.
 - Anonymous. 2000. Obituary. The West Australian. 15 March: Arts Today, 5.
 - Anonymous. 2000. 'Gay author dies at 76'. The Westside Observer. 17 March: 3.
 - Anonymous. 2000. 'Mosman writer dies at 77'. *The Subiaco Post*. [Internet]. 18 March. Formerly available at http://www.postnewspapers.com.au/20000318/news/016.shtml.
 - Anonymous. 2000. 'His footnote a great story'. The Sunday Times. 26 March: Memories/Obituaries, 53.
 - Banks, Ron. 1994. 'Literary lion's work lives on'. The West Australian. 29 March.
 - Burbidge, John. 2003. 'Paperback hero'. Blue. March: 36-38.

- Burbidge, John. 2007. 'Underexposed: Gerald Glaskin's fiction'. *The Gay and Lesbian Reivew Worldwide*. November-December: 17–18.
- Burbidge, John. 2014. 'Gerald Glaskin revisited.' Westerly 59:1 June.
- Burns, Anne. 1995. 'Author feels like man who didn't count'. The West Australian. 31 August.
- Campbell, Bernard. 1984. 'A pen friendship'. The West Australian. 15 September.
- Chidlow, P. 1956. 'The odds against local authors'. The West Australian. 2 June: 57.
- Cover, Rob. 1994. 'Gerald Glaskin: No End to the Way'. Westside Observer. July: 19.
- Crommelin, Jill. 1984. 'Pining for Cottesloe'. The West Australian. Weekend magazine. 24 March: 146.
- Ewers, John K. 1955. 'The making of a novel'. The West Australian. 17 September.
- Fiction editor. 1955. 'Perth man's first novel is about life in his home city'. The Countryman. 3 February: 4.
- Fiction editor. 1956. 'This young man writes two books at a time'. The Countryman. 26 April: 8.
- Fiction editor. 1956. 'Perth is setting for our new serial'. The Countryman. 26 April: 8.
- Fox, Alison. 1969. 'Perth writers back author in book battle'. The West Australian. 8 August.
- Harris, Max. 1965. 'The most unkindest cut'. The Australian. 29 March.
- Hetherington, John. 1961. 'Australian writers in profile. G.M. Glaskin: A Perth man makes his name abroad'. *The Age* and *The West Australian*. 14 January.
- Hopkins, Colin. 1968. 'Top writer president of WA fellowship'. The West Australian. 29 October.
- Hough, David. 1988. 'A waltz through a publishing minefield'. The Australian Financial Review. 15 November.
- Hungerford, T. A. G. 1969. 'Glaskin's "victory": what now?' The West Australian. 6 September.
- Lang, Margot. 1989. 'An author looks back on life and literature'. The West Australian. Big Weekend. 15 July: 7.
- Langford, Rosemary. 1960. 'Men looking at women'. The Daily News. 5 December.
- Martin, Catherine. 1984. 'Mercy flight a small relief'. The West Australian. 26 September.
- Martin, Roger. 1996. 'Magistrate writes off charges'. The West Australian. 7 September.
- Murphy, John. 1971, 'WA author's books accepted for screen'. The West Australian. 10 February.
- O'Sullivan, Dan. 1961. "Rogues and vagabonds" (and Mother Grundy) on our beaches'. *The West Australian*. 14 January.
- O'Sullivan, Dan. 1961. 'Glaskin to tour world'. The West Australian. 14 January.
- Page, Simon. 1961. 'This tale was non-censor'. The West Australian. 6 April.
- Riddell, Elizabeth. 1969. 'Glaskin who detests the West but keeps coming back'. *The Australian*. 20 December: 16.
- Roberts, Susanne. 1980. 'Self-portrait'. The Western Mail. 20 December.
- Sadka, Donna. 1984. 'Man of letters'. The West Australian. 18 August.
- Slee, John. 1969. 'WA author offers book to Perth film company'. The Independent. 15 June.
- Slee, John. 1969. 'Glaskin's complaint'. The Independent. 10 August.
- Van de Pas, Leo. 2000. 'Vale: Gerald (Gerry) Glaskin'. Western Word. June: 7.
- Van Niekirk, Mike. 1993. 'Heady brew of history recalled'. The West Australian. 26 January.
- Ward, Kirwan. 1966. Back page column profile. The Daily News. 5 January.

Williams, George. 1965. 'Author hates that "pantie-pink" style'. The Sunday Times. 26 January.

Williams, Joan. 2000. 'Vale: Gerry Glaskin'. Western Word. August-September: 13.

Note:

The above is a selection of writings about Glaskin. In addition, there are numerous book reviews, letters to the editor and articles written by Glaskin. See separate listings for these.